
Curriculum News 
Owls and Herons  

 
 

Welcome back to a new school year! This term’s topic is ‘Anglo-Saxon Britain’. 

The children will be exploring who the Anglo-Saxons were and how we know what 

was important to them. 

Overview 
Literacy 

Children will be reading 

texts from different 

genres, writing both 

descriptive, narrative and 

information texts and 

building on their grammar 

skills. Owls will be trialling a 

new Literacy format this 

term. 

Numeracy 

Place value 

Addition and Subtraction 

Multiplication and Division 

Measures (length and mass) 

Shape (2D and 3D) 

Science 

Living Things and their 

Habitat. 

Children will learn the use of 

classification keys to help 

group, identify and name a 

variety of living things. 

 

RE 

What do Christians learn 

from the Creation story? 

Children will learn to place 

concepts of God and 

Creation on a timeline. They 

will make links between 

Genesis 1 and what 

Christians believe about God 

and Creation. They will 

explore the wonder of God’s 

Creation and how we care 

for it. 

History 

Who were the Anglo-Saxons 

and how do we know what 

was important to them? 

 
 

Computing 

The children will be learning 

about simple programming, 

including algorithms and 

debugging. 

 

PSHE 

Health and wellbeing, 

including healthy lifestyles, 

keeping safe and growing and 

changing. 

PE  

Outdoor games – Tag Rugby 

Year 3 Swimming  

Design and Technology 

The children will be 

designing and making a 

money holder. They will 

evaluate their ideas and 

work throughout the 

process. 

 



 

PE DAYS 

Herons – Tuesday – Outdoor games – Thursday swimming 

Owls – Thursday – Outdoor games – Y3 swimming  

 

Please ensure children have a named PE kit in school. This must include shorts, 

t- shirt, jumper, jogging bottoms and trainers, in the correct school colours 

and with no logos. 

Earrings must be removed or covered. 

 

 
Homework. 

Homework will be given out on a Wednesday and needs to be returned by the 

following Monday. Each week, the children will be given spellings, Literacy and 

numeracy. Each piece should take no more than 20 minutes to complete. In 

addition to this, the children need to practise learning their multiplication facts 

and continue to read their home reading book at least four times a week. Please 

ensure reading record books are signed by an adult each week. Reading books 

will be changed on a Friday. 

 

 
A note from the teachers… 

Please remember to come and speak to us should you have any questions or 

concerns regarding your child. Thank you for all your help. 

Lower Key Stage 2 Team. 

 

 

 


